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Wednesday 8th May 2024 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
 
Year 1 & 2 trip to The Yorkshire Wildlife Park– Tuesday 11th June 2024  
 
For the Year 1 & 2 trip this term, we will be taking pupils on a day trip to The Yorkshire 
Wildlife Park. This term KS1 children will identify animals and their habitats including 
microhabitats.  At YWP we will explore the park while discussing the variety of different 
habitats that we observe.  It will also give children the opportunity to take part in an 
interactive workshop that explores animals and their habitats.  
 
We will be leaving school at 8:30am and will be returning at approximately 2:30pm. We ask 
that children should arrive promptly at school at 8:00am. Siblings are welcome to attend 
breakfast club for free, however if they do have breakfast there will be a charge.  
 
Children should come to school wearing their normal school uniform and suitable footwear 
ie trainers, they will also need to bring along a packed lunch including a drink. As your child 
is entitled to Universal Infant Free School Meals if you would like us to provide a packed 
lunch, please let the office know as soon as possible. 
   
The cost of the trip is £21. Payment and parental consent are required for this trip and this 
can be done via MCAS. Please log onto your account and select the trip under ‘Products’ 
where you can then pay for the trip and provide your consent at the same time. Payments 
should be made by Tuesday 4th June.  
 
If your child is in receipt of Pupil Premium/Free School Meals, or you believe they may 
qualify for Free School Meals and you need support with payment for this trip, please 
contact the school office or e-mail the admin team on admin@larkshill.patrust.org.uk - all 
information will be dealt with confidentially. 
  
We are still looking for parental volunteers for this trip. If you would like to volunteer, please 
contact your child’s class teacher.  
 
Kind Regards  
 
Admin Team  
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